
Public Notice 

 

Risk Limiting Audit 

 

Catoosa County Elections & Registration will 

conduct the Risk Limiting Audit for the May 21, 

2024, General Primary/Non-Partisan/Special 

Elections on Thursday, May 30, 2024, at the Catoosa 

County Freedom Center, located at 5238 Evitt St. 

Ringgold, GA 30736.  

The audit will begin at 10:00 a.m.  

If the Audit is not complete by 5:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, May 30, 2024, it will resume at 10:00 

a.m. on Friday, May 31, 2024, until complete. 

 


